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Michael Bula Solicitors, International Lawyers and Notaries

From: The Society of Notaries of Victoria Inc. <admin@notaries.org.au>
Sent: 29 March 2022 11:42
To: Tom French
Subject: Ed. 49 Twilight Seminar Thursday 28 April 2022
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President's Message 

  

 
   

 

Please support your SNV + 
follow + like us on 

 

 
and 

 
 

Dear Colleague, 
 
New Notaries Function 
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The new notaries function on 17 March 2022 was a success with Fellow certificate 

presentations, appointment of Mentors [see the Members Only page], great Danish food 

and drink, advice from Past President and Life Member Phillip Hamilton and more ...  

 
Twilight Seminar 28 April 2022 

 

Now it is time for 2.5 CPD points at the Twilight Seminar including food and drinks for only 

$180 for members, with a panel for all the questions you want to ask - read more and book 

here. 

 

SAVE THE DATES IN 2022  

• Thursday 28 April 2022 at 4.30 pm for a 5.00 pm start - Twilight Seminar for all 

Notaries and students - The Danish Club - read more and book here 
• A Wednesday or Thursday in May or June 2022 - Cocktail jointly with the Consular 

Corps - BDO offices, Docklands - TBA 
• Webinars continue throughout the year - Free with CPD - commencing in late May 

2022 until the end of the year 
• Thursday 25 August 2022 at 7.00 pm for 7.30 pm - Annual Dinner [postponed 

twice] - Trilogy Room - Hyatt on the Park - in the presence of one or more excellent 

guest speakers - TBA 
• Sunday 18 September 2022 - Announcing - a new BIG! 11 day European Study 

Tour following the success of the 2019 one - 15 CPD points - Swiss-organised high 

standard Covid-safe - requirement to be triple vaccinated with an International 

Covid Certificate - Berne, Switzerland - Hamburg, Germany - Copenhagen, 

Denmark - Malmö, Sweden and finally Paris, France. You can secure your limited 

place to this once-in-a-decade study tour - registrations with $500 deposit will open 

soon - you do not want to miss out. 
• Thursday 24 November 2022 at 5.00 pm for 5.30 pm - Annual General Meeting – 

La Maison de Maître Building - all welcome - why not run for Council? 

 
MERCHANDISE 

  

Log in and Shop for all your items to proudly show your membership of the SNV. 
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Remember current members can obtain the prestigious SNV I D card 

 

 I D card - click here 
   

We are here for you. Drop us a line by the Contact form any time. Your Society will 
support you now and beyond the health crisis. 

Your Society : adding even more value to and support for your membership with an 
international dimension. 
Regards 

 
Michael Bula 

President SNV 
 

  

Copyright © 2022 The Society of Notaries of Victoria, All rights reserved. 

You were subscribed to the newsletter from The Society of Notaries of Victoria  
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The Society of Notaries of Victoria Inc. 
C/- Mr Adewale Oladejo, Honorary Secretary  

728/1 Queens Road 

St. Kilda Road Towers, Melbourne, Victoria, 3004 

Australia 

03 9863 7732 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences, Forward to a Friend or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

 
  

 


